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YA-82 (REISSUED TO CORRECT TITLE OF ENCLOSURE) 
RE: Complaint Re Reply Received 

THE WHITE H G USE. 

WASHINGTON 

June 24, 1988 (XXXY82) 

Dear Mr. Ortega: 

Thank you for informing us about the reply you received in 
response to your message to President Reagan. We appreciate 
hearing from you, and we know you will understand that the 
volume of mail received here at the White House is so great that 
occasional mistakes in handling them do sometimes occur. Our 
policy is to make certain that each letter the President receives 
from a child is answered. 

President Reagan would not want any of the young people who 
take the time to write to him to be disappointed; therefore, I am 
enclosing a White House booklet which comes with the President ' s 
best wishes. If you wish, however, to resubmit the original 
correspondence, please send a copy of this letter along with it so 
that it will be brought to my attention as soon as it comes in. 

Again, thank you for your patience and understanding. With the 
President·s best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Anne Higgins 

Special Assistant to the President 
and Di rector of Corre·spondence 

Mr. Michael A. Ortega 
Evening Supervisor 
Correspondence Analysis Section 
Room 60 
Old Executive Office Building 
Washington, DC 20500 

Enclosure: "The White House'' 

AVH/CM/CAD/AVH 

(6/24/88) 

(LABEL) 



y A.- 'iT 2..,,, , 
..AVW ¥82 (LABEL) 
RE: Complaint Re Reply Received 

,,,,------.. 

~ 

Dear Mr. Ortega: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 29, 1986 (XXXY82) 

Thank you for informing us about the reply you received in 
response to your message to President Reagan. We appreciate 
hearing from you, and we know you will understand that the 
volume of mail received here at the White House is so great that 
occasional mistakes in handling them do somet imes occur. Our 
policy is to make certain that each letter the President receives 
from a child is answered . 

President Reagan would not want any of the young people who 
take the time to write to him to be disappointed; therefore, I am 
enclosing a White House booklet which comes with the President's 
best wishes. If you wish, however, to resubmit the original 
correspondence, please send a copy of this letter along with it so 
that it will be brought to my attention as soon as it comes in. 

Again, thank you for your patience and understanding. With the 
President's best wishes, 

• Mr. Michael Ortega 

Sincerely, 

a___~ 
Anne Higgins 

Special Assistant to the President 
and Di rector of Correspondence 

(8/ 29/8 6) 

Evening Supervisor 
Correspondence Analysis Section 
Room 60 
Old Executive Office Building 
Washington, DC 20500 

Enclosure : The President's House 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASH I N G T O N 

August 28, 1986 

Thank you for informing us about the reply you received in 

response to your message to President Reagan. We appreciate 

hearing from you, and we know you will understand that the 

v olume of mail received here at the White House is so great 

that occasional mistakes in handling them do sometimes 

occur. Our policy is to make certain that each letter the 

President receives from a child is answered. 

President Reagan would not want any of the young people who 

take the time to write to him to be d i sappointed; therefore, 

I am enclosing a White House booklet which comes with the 

President's best wishes. If you wish , however, to resubmit 

the original correspondence, please send a copy of this 

letter along with it so that it will be brought to my 

attention as soon as it comes in. 

Again, thank you for your patience and understanding. With 

the President's best wishes, 


